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Friday 28th June 2024 
 

Year 6 Special Events 
 
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
As we approach the end of the school year, we would like to inform you about the arrangements for 
the upcoming Year 6 events. We are excited to celebrate the achievements and milestones of our 
Year 6 students with a series of special activities.  
Below are the details for each event: 
 
Year 6 Show 
Date:   Wednesday 17th July 2024 
Time:   5pm - 7pm 
Location:  Upper School Hall 
 
We are delighted to invite you to the Year 6 Show, a wonderful opportunity for the children to 
showcase their talents. Each child has been allocated two tickets for their family. Due to limited 
seating, we kindly ask that you adhere to this allocation. 
Children will stay in school after regular hours on the day of the show to prepare. A light meal will be 
provided for them before the performance. Please ensure that your child has any necessary personal 
items with them in the morning, as they will not be going home before the show. 
 
Year 6 Disco 
Date:   Thursday 18th July 2024 
Time:   5:30 - 7:00pm 
Location:  Upper School Hall 
 
The Year 6 Disco will be a fun-filled evening for the students to celebrate their time at Woodpecker. 
The disco is strictly for Year 6 students only and no external attendees will be permitted. Pictures 
will be taken of the children on the red carpet, so they need to come dressed in their best clothes. 
Drop-off:  5:30pm at the main entrance.  Pick-up:  7:00pm at the main entrance. 
For safety reasons, all children must be picked up by an adult. Students who typically walk home 
alone will need to be collected by a parent or guardian. 
 
Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 
Date:   Wednesday 24th July 2024 
Time:   9:00am  
Location:  Upper School Hall 
 
We warmly invite you to attend the Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly, where we will celebrate the students’ 
journey through primary school and bid them farewell as they move on to the next stage of their 
education. This is a significant milestone, and we look forward to sharing this moment with you. 
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Thank you for your cooperation and support in making these events memorable for our students. 
Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school office. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
The Year 6 Team 


